
On February 8, 2024, a meeting was held at the Training Center's building within the framework of cooperation
between Uzbekistan Airways and Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent. The meeting involved heads of
structural divisions of the airline and students aspiring to work in the aviation industry. 



 

One hundred students participated in the meeting, which was conducted in a Q&A format, with a particular
emphasis on students from the Department of Aerospace Engineering. Every participant had the chance to ask a
question and receive answers from specialists working at Uzbekistan Airways JSC. 



The meeting also addressed issues of expanding cooperation between Uzbekistan Airways and Turin Polytechnic
University in Tashkent for the development and implementation of projects, programs, and activities aimed at
training engineering personnel and specialists in technical fields, particularly in terms of the production,
operation, and maintenance of modern aviation equipment.  



Students aspiring to be pilots were provided with information about studying at the Training Center, while those
interested in working in aircraft maintenance learned about the details of potential employment at Uzbekistan
Airways Technics. 



 Download PDF 

https://corp.uzairways.com/index.php/en/print/pdf/node/1572

